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Part A – Items considered in public 

 1 Apologies for Absence/ Committee 
Membership 

• The Committee and Scrutiny Support Officer to update the attendance record.  
 

 2 Disclosures of interest • None 

 3 Watford Parking Strategy • Councillors to feed in any comments on the strategy to the Transport and 
Infrastructure Section Head. 

4 Follow-up on actions • The Transport and infrastructure Section Head to circulate further details about the 
costs of enforcement in Zone E. 

 5 Watford Borough Council Parking and 
Highway Works 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to feedback to councillors about the 
outcome of the meeting with traders from St Albans Road. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to feedback on the outcome of the 
meeting with councillors about the proposed changes to the CPZ zone M/N.  

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to consider whether any changes are 
required to the section of Radlett Road where there is currently unrestricted parking in 
light of the new school in the area. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to circulate the report on the 
changes to the Timberlake car park and ensure that the allotment holders and other 
users are consulted. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to discuss provision for taxis in the 
proposed Parade Extension project with the Licensing team. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to discuss the maintenance of the 
tree near the walkway to the subway under the Crescent with Veolia.  

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to discuss with Veolia the proposal 
to install a further litterbin in the Church Road subway. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to circulate a hard copy of the 
Parking Service Annual Report to all councillors. 
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• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to discuss with the local 
supermarkets the issue of blue badge fraud in their car parks 

• Councillors to contact the Transport and Infrastructure Section Head if they wish to 
visit the new CCTV control room. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to check that there had been no 
further incidents of vandalism of CPZ signage. 

• The Transport and Infrastructure Section Head to circulate the Cabinet report on 
town centre Wi-Fi to councillors. 

 


